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 June 2, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
 
Beginning June 14, 2021, Hendricks Power will be performing maintenance on underground 
electrical equipment in your location. This equipment includes electrical boxes and pad-mounted 
transformers that may be located around your property. 
 
During this routine maintenance, it is imperative that our crews can access your electrical 
equipment, so it needs to be clear of any objects or landscaping. Our crews require at least 8-feet 
clearance at the opening side of pad-mounted transformers and approximately four feet of open space 
at the rear and on the sides of the metal housing.  
 
We ask members to remove any fences, ornamental grasses, shrubs/trees, artificial 
boulders, etc. in this area prior to June 14.  If our crews are not able to access equipment, 
we may be forced to remove obstructions that remain to ensure reliable service. Please note, 
our crews will not be responsible to clear any remaining debris.  
 

 
If you find that you have an overgrown shrub or 
tree near your transformer, be sure to call 811 prior 
to digging and transplanting. Digging near 
transformers is very dangerous and can result in 
injury and/or an interruption in service. 
 
If you have questions about what may or may not 
be allowed near your transformer, please give us a 
call at (317) 745-5473 or visit us online at 
www.hendrickspower.com/UGMaintenance.  
 
As always, thank you for being a Hendricks Power 
member and we appreciate you! 


